
 

Merry Christmas!

Christmas is not widely celebrated in India, certainly not as a national holiday, since 

Christians comprise roughly 2.5% of the Indian population.

Nevertheless most people are intrigued by Christmas and enjoy the music and other 

trappings of the holidays.

For the past several years our associate Simon Haqq in the Indian capital of Delhi has 

capitalized on this intrigue that the Indian people have for Christmas. Every Christmas 

he has special open-air evangelistic meetings. People are invited to share Christmas 

songs and there are decorations and the ambience of the Christmas mood. Then the 

real meaning of Christmas is explained in an evangelistic message which every year 

has brought hundreds of new believers.

http://www.ciyworld.com/


This Sunday on Christmas the open-air evangelistic meeting will be repeated in Delhi. 

Pray for great success! Pray that many will come to receive Christ as they hear the 

gospel for the first time. We expect a great move of God this Christmas in Delhi. We 

will report to you in a future newsletter. In the meantime please pray for this event.

Uganda Churches Grow

Our associate in Uganda, pastor and evangelist Raphael, 

drove from the capital of Kampala in the south to the 

northern portion of Uganda for evangelism and 

encouragement and taking in two new churches into their 

fellowship. One was a small church that benefited from this 

evangelism outreach. The other was a dedicated prayer 

group that has grown to the point where it is now a small 

church.

Raphael writes:

We went to launch this church in Kole District. It was an amazing 

experience to see these poor people who, upon finishing the time 

of fellowship with them, insisted on being a blessing to us. You 

can see these women handing over two cups of peas.



 

Because of You...

The work continues to grow strong.

New churches are being planted in India and Africa. Evangelistic outreaches are 

sweeping in souls to Jesus Christ by the hundreds and thousands every year. We are 

blessed by the tremendous effectiveness for such a small organization as Christ in 

You.

Over the past several months our 

contribution income has been lower 

than it has been in many years. Our 

overhead expenses are very low. What 

little expenses we have as an 

organization is being handled by one 

particular contributor.



So all the money that is contributed to 

Christ in You goes directly to 

evangelism and church planting.

We give our heart-felt thanks to those 

of you who are contributing regularly. 

Many of you are giving us regular 

monthly contributions and this means 

so much.

For tax purposes some like to give an end-of-the-year contribution. If you feel led to 

do that it would come at a much needed time.

Please pray for this ministry. Pray for Raphael in Uganda and Simon Haqq in India. 

Pray that God would grant them wisdom and health as they continue to bring the 

gospel to under-served areas.

May God bless you this Christmas and in 2017!

Christ in You is a 501c(3) non-profit organization. Therefore, all contributions 

are tax deductible.
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